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Statement of North Carolina State Auditor Ralph Campbell 
On the Death of Former Agriculture Commissioner Jim Graham 

 
 
“North Carolina has been blessed to have such a sterling example of public service as  
Jim Graham.  He always said he loved his job.  But far beyond that, he loved people and 
it showed in all that he did.  He will be sorely missed not only by the agricultural 
community, but by all who cherish North Carolina’s history.” 
 
 


